
Planning Board 

Zoning Bylaw Amendments 

In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 40A, Section 5 as amended, the Planning 

Board will hold a Public Hearing on February 16, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Rehoboth Old Town 

Hall, 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA, for the purpose of providing interested parties with an 

opportunity to comment on a proposed amendment to the Town of Rehoboth Subdivision 

Rules and Regulations Governing Subdivision of Land, Article Section 707.1. The proposed 

amendment is one sentence related to action the Planning Board Chairman may take during the 

process of reviewing applications submitted to the Planning Board. 

 

The complete text for the proposed amendments to the Town of Rehoboth Subdivision Rules and 

Regulations Governing Subdivision of Land is available for inspection at the Office of the 

Planning Board, Town Offices, 340 Anawan Street, Rehoboth, MA M-T 8AM-4PM & F 8AM-

12PM. 

 

Any person interested in or wishing to be heard on the proposed amendments should appear at 

the time and place listed above. 

Christopher Cooper, Chairman 

Rehoboth Planning Board 


